
Hello Kewaskum School District Families!
It is that time of year again to open our  hearts

by helping those families in our community who are in need.

We are asking for donations of new toys for
children ages birth to  18.

We will be collecting the toys at both Elementary Schools from
Monday, November 21st through Monday, December 12th.

There will be an area near the office
set up for you to drop off the unwrapped gifts.

The presents will be donated to Kewaskum School District families and
Washington County youth through The Gingerbread House.

If you are a family in need who
would like some help this holiday season,

please call your School Counselor:

At KES, contact Jody Mundigler-Hemauer at 626-3101, ext. 1105
or e-mail at jmundigler@kewaskumschools.org

At FES,  contact Carmen Klenner, 626-3102, ext. 7111
or e-mail at cklenner@kewaskumschools.org

Thanks for your support and kindness in
brightening up the holidays for area families!

***If you have any questions please contact the counselors above.***
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